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 “Educating for Life In All Its Fullness” 
1st July 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

This afternoon, due to the Summer Fair we are not having a Celebration Assembly. This will 
resume next week. The newsletter is also out early this week for the same reason. School is going to be 
an even busier place than normal today with helpers setting up for this afternoon. We just hope the 
weather is kind to us and that the fair is a success. It has been a lot of work to get things organised and I 
want to thank everyone who has done their bit. 
 

The summer fair starts straight after school this 
afternoon as I’m sure you are aware. There are lots of stalls, 
games and activities for everyone. Please come along, help 
out, enjoy the chance to get together again after a long gap 
since the last fair. It will be great. 
(Please remember there is no After School Club today) 
 
Class 3 Football 
 Yesterday afternoon our Class 3 boys plated a match against a 
team from Crossley Street Primary.  This was the first home game for us 
in a very long time. The team were great. They really pulled together, 
worked as a team and showed off their skills. They were really unlucky 
not to win and were in the lead with only a couple of minutes to go. 
The final result was a very high scoring draw (7:7 I think!). Well done 
Class 3. 

 
End of year concert 
 During the year, a good number of our children have been having music lessons with Mrs Jarvis 
each week. These children have put in a lot of effort in lessons and time at home and they are keen to be 
able to show off what they have learnt. We thought the best way to do this was for them to put on a 
concert for us all.  
 On Friday 15th July (probably starting at 2pm but this will be confirmed) our musicians are going to 
perform for the school and any parents who would like to join us. In addition to this, each class is going to 
perform a song that they have been learning, so all the children in school will be involved in some way. 
 We are looking forward to being able to show off our musical talents. 
 
100 Club June Draw. 
 The draw was made for the June round of the 100 Club earlier this week. The luck winners are: 

1st – No.60 - Edwin King 
2nd – No.30 - Joshua Dobson 
3rd – No.11 - Sienna Farber 
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Bags2School 
 Next Friday is the next Bags2School collection organised by the PTA. If you have unwanted 
clothing, old clothing or other textiles, these can all be sent. The collection is usually fairly early on a 
morning so any donations need to be brought for drop off time. 
 

‘Wellbeing Statement of the Month’ 
July 2022 

 

 
 

As we are now at the beginning of July Mrs Reynolds has found us another great, thought provoking quote to 
reflect on. Kindness however small really counts. 

 

Music In Worship - Don’t Worry – Melanie Penn 
This week’s song is called ‘Don’t Worry’ by Melanie Penn.  Melanie Penn is a Christian singer-

songwriter who lives in New York City. She wants to help people through her powerful lyrics.  She is also 
a theatre performer and visiting worship leader at many different churches in New York.   
 

The video for this song is set in Central Park in New York with friends dancing. This is an upbeat 
song of hope and friendship that makes you want to dance and sing!  It is important to value each other 
and to treat each other with respect and kindness. This week, think about how you act and speak to your 
friends, family and people at school.  Every day is a good day if you can be kind to someone at every 
opportunity. 
 
YouTube link https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JeTuooCNUXo  
 
Events and Dates for this half term – More details of each event will be in future newsletters or by 
separate communications.  

During this second part of the summer term, a number of other events are being planned for the 
children, including class trips. These other dates will be added as they are confirmed. 
 

Date Event 

Thursday 7th July Class 1 trip to Brimham Rocks 

Friday 8th July  PTA Bags2School Collection 

Monday 11th July Year 6 Bikeability Training 

Tuesday 12th July Class 2 trip to Skelton Grange 

Wednesday 13th July Class 3 Italian Day 
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Friday 15th July End of Year Concert 

Tuesday 19th July Class 4 Inter-Schools Sports Day 

Tuesday 19th July Eco-Committee visit to Harewood Estate 

Wednesday 20th July Class 3 trip to the Royal Armories 

Friday 22nd July Last Day (No After School Club) 

 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Mr A. Ratcliffe 


